
 
 

September 9, 2020 

 

Hello ETI Corral 37 enthusiasts! 

What a year this has been!  Our Corral 37 Board members met virtually to discuss 
our plan for the remaining gymkhana and horse show events scheduled for 2020.  
Based on the current Ventura County public gathering restrictions that are in place, 
with no known end date, the ETI Corral 37 board of directors has decided to cancel 
all remaining events planned for 2020. 

We were incredibly excited for the new and improved 2020 season with plans for a 
new ranch horse division, an ETI National Jr Ambassador Benefit show, amazing 
new carded judges and our Gymkhana saddle series.  Unfortunately, with no events 
we are also unable to do our annual year-end awards. We are sad, disappointed and 
we want to show! 

Looking ahead to 2021 we have improvements planned for the arenas, horse 
shows, dressage shows, gymkhanas, clinics, jumping trials and more.   We will 
also host our bi-annual Day of the Horse. 

This year has also been a financial challenge for our ETI Corral.  Our memberships 
are the bread and butter of the organization and without our usual events our 
current members are minimal.  If you’re so inclined to support the Corral with your 
membership please sign up at the ETI National website.  

Thank you for your support throughout the years and especially the most unusual 
year we have experienced…. also known as 2020. 

 

Happy Trails! 
Sharyn Henry 
ETI Corral 37 President 


